
 Board Meeting 
 March 7, 2013 
 
 

CHANGES IN SENATE BYLAWS 
(Report for Information) 

 
 

The University of Illinois Statutes provide that changes in Senate bylaws 

are reported to the Board of Trustees. The proposed changes to the Urbana-Champaign 

Senate are attached. 

The University Senates Conference has indicated that no further senate 

jurisdiction is involved. The Chancellor, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign, and 

Vice President, University of Illinois and the Vice President for Academic Affairs concur 

in the recommended changes in the bylaws. 

The President of the University recommends receipt of the bylaw changes. 
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